
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 8:27 AM

Subject: Band
 
Hey Gang

Great job in Laurelville. We had a great sound and a great audience! 

Thanks to all who participated, 

We will be having practice this Tuesday (8/29) to get ready for the 911 program at Crossroads Church. 

Dr. Bennet (from OCU) wants to have a practice Sunday(9/10) from 2-4. 

I'll see if we have to stay for the whole practice. 

The program is Monday(9/11) at 7 PM. 

Please put this on your calender. 

This program is usually very well attended and I know we want to make a good showing! 

Thanks again. 

See you tomorrow!

 


